

4 May 2018 #EPO/admin

Dear Parents/Carers

SUPPORTERS OF HEATHFIELD COMMUNITY COLLEGE

We are pleased to introduce ourselves as the 'Supporters of Heathfield Community College' and very much look forward to meeting you at key College events throughout the academic year where we aim to support projects that will enhance the whole College community.

We are ready, bursting with ideas and keen to bring our community together to work alongside our College to make it even better. We know our children are in a great College but there is so much we can do. For example, areas of the site that need far more work and attention than the current budgets can cope with.

So, this is our overall mission - let's make it better, brighter, bolder and brilliant - for our children and future generations to come!

Our initial focus will be to raise support and assistance for the refurbishment of the Dining Hall. This would provide modern visuals, refreshed furniture including high level benching and stools with a real focus on providing a modern healthy place for students to eat.

We are aware many of us as parents would like to help and are just not sure how. With this in mind we would like to build a bank of volunteers to help in a variety of different ways, for example: decorating parties, baking for cake sales and even just sparing some valuable time to enable fun community events to come to life. We would value any offers of time and commitment. To join our bank of volunteer helpers please email me at epotter@heathfieldcc.co.uk specifying which area you feel you can support.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely

MRS ELLIE POTTER

On behalf of Supporters of Heathfield Community College















